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As a follow-up to the comments I made at the roundtable last Friday, attached is an example of what I 
would be willing to provide in conjunction with my suggestion that the requirements for the executive 
summary referenced in proposed 4 CSR 240-3.242 be modified to eliminate the standardized reporting of 
hedging data (Exhibit II) and to allow each LDC the flexibility to structure such summary according to its 
own gas supply cost configuration.  All of the underlying calculations that accompany the narrative 
already appear in the workpapers I routinely provide.  Hopefully, this kind of recap would aid Staff in 
having a better understanding as to what’s driving our PGA changes without creating an additional 
reporting burden on the LDCs. 
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